
DEPARTMENT OF NATIONAL HEALTH AND WELFARE 
INTRADEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE 

To: E. A. Watkinson, M.D., 
Chief, 

Cccupational Health Division. 

FROM: 

OUR FILE NO. 0.455 -10 -13 

REF. YOUR FILE NO. 
DATED 

DATE: November 8, 1955. 

SUBJECT: 
Re: Yellowknife Report. 

After consultation with Dr. Kay it is felt that 3 copies 

of the Yellowknife Report should be sent to each of the following: 

The Deputy Linister of Mines and 'Technical Surveys and 

The Deputy Minister of Northern Affairs. 

It is suggested that this might best be sent from the office 

of our own Deputy Minister and perhaps you would pr.:fer to handle 

this matter yourself. 

Attach. 

D. L. Henderson, I::: .,D.P.H., 
Occupational Health Division. 


